
Knights of Columbus 
Dedham Council No. 234 

369 Washington Street 

 

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026 

 

Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meetings—Mar 1 & 15 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Mar 8 at 7:30PM 

Hours of Adoration— Mar 11 & 25 at 

8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting:  

Zoom Meeting Mar 5 at 7PM 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Stephen Heaslip 

TREASURER 

Steve Riley, PGK 

ADVOCATE 

Andrew Lawlor, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

James Brothers 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Frank Fico 

Charles Kanelos 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

Paul Riley 

  

Lecture Series: We had a great talk by Ralph Evans who concluded his discussion 
on Fatima.  Our next lecture will be on March 1 at 7PM.  Bernadette Chirokas, the wife 
of our Grand Knight, will give a presentation on clinical lab microbiology before and 
after Covid.  She will discuss some of the healthcare challenges that Covid has given 
us.  She is a manager in the pathology department at Tufts Medical Center. 

Spring Social-50/50 Raffle: We had to cancel the spring social, but we are still sell-
ing tickets to the 50/50 raffle.  Tickets are $100 each.  We will hold our 50/50 drawing 
on April 5.  Prizes are (1) $1000, (1) $500, (5) $200.  Minimum 50 tickets must be 
sold.  Contact Steve Riley, PGK (339-225-0476) for tickets. 

Saturday Knights Club: We had to cancel our January and February meetings due 
to the uptick in Covid, but we are planning on meeting in March in person.  Details will 
go out to the members of 
the Saturday Knights Club.  
Please join us. 

Seminarians: We had the 
4 seminarians who our 
council supports up at the 
Council hall to receive their 
checks.  Shown are GK 
Tom Chirokas, Patrick 
O’Connor, Nick Stano, Bri-
an Daley, Peter Schirripa, 
and Chancellor Robert 
Black, PGK.  Brian is a 
Knight.  Patrick and Nick 
are both members of our 
Council and Peter was voted in as a member of Council 234. 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Tom Chirokas 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Wayne Belschner 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Joseph Griffin 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

  

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Lindsay Barich, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

William Killion, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

John Deschenes, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Jerry Alberico, PGK 

781-636-8843 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org  



      Newsletter March, 2022 

Motions: Both motions put forward in January were approved. 

Eucharistic Adoration: March 11 and 25 at 8PM. 

Investment Club: The investment club will continue to meet on the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom. 

Building Association: The election for Board of Directors for 2022/23 was 
held on Feb 15.  The Board is: Charles Black, PGK, Lindsay Barich, PGK, 
Paul Curran, PGK, Frank Galvin, PGK, Brian Keaney, PGK, Shaun McKen-
na, PGK 

125th Anniversary: We are finalizing plans for our 125th anniversary gala 
at the Hilton in Dedham on November 5, 2022.   SAVE THE DATE. 

Communion Break-
fast: This will take 
place on April 3.  Our 
speaker will be Dwayne 
Duncan, a professor of 
constitutional law to 
discuss the cases be-
fore the Supreme 
Court.   Mass will be at 
9M at St. Mary’s and 
breakfast after at the 
Council. 

Free Throw Tourna-
ment: We had to post-
pone our Free Throw Tournament to Feb 12 due to a snowstorm.  We had 
17 participants, an excellent showing.  Pictured are some of our brothers 
who assisted there.  Thanks to Lindsay Barich, PGK for running this so well. 

Attendance Prize: Wayne Lundburg $110 and Jeff Ladino $118 (not present) 

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $659 for 10 seats to the Lantern 
Award Banquet.  Submitted by Frank Galvin, PGK and seconded by Jerry Alberico, 
PGK 

2) That Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $25 for yearly dues to the Boston 
Chapter.  Submitted by Frank Galvin, PGK and seconded by Jerry Alberico, PGK. 

https://www.facebook.com/dedhamkofc 


